
BRIAR ROAD ALLOTMENT HOLDERS ASSOCIATION 

  
Dear Plot Holders, 
  
SITE SECURITY: Sadly, we’ve had reports of items going missing from plots over the last few 
days. Please make sure that where possible you secure your belongings out of sight and 
always ensure that the site gates are locked  
 
Please also help to keep all plot holders feel safe by limiting activity to your plot only when 
on site, and ensure that we all follow the rules laid out by the council 
https://www.richmond.gov.uk/services/parks_and_open_spaces/allotments/covid_19_guidance_fo

r_allotments.  
 
 
If anyone is unwell or isolating and needs any assistance with their plot in terms of 
watering etc, please let us know and we’ll do what we can to help. 
 
 
We hope everyone stays safe and well and hope that with everyone’s help we can continue to enjoy 

and benefit from our allotments.  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding. 

Kind Regards 

BRAHA Committee 
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